Glassboro Public Schools

MEMO

Date: November 27, 2017
To:  Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools
From: Dantielle Sochor, Chief Academic Officer

Re: Action Memo
December 13, 2017 Board Meeting

Recommend the Board ratify payment for the following staff members to participate in the
Extended School Day/Tutoring Program at the Glassboro High School for the 2017-2018 school
year. Funding provided through ESSA funds at the hourly rate of $37.00.

Nicholas Tarasevich
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